
Dear Chancellor Buller, 
 
On behalf of HEC Montréal and myself, I am very pleased to congratulate you on your 
appointment to the position of UVic’s Chancellor. 
 
Academic institutions tend to have common visions, responsibilities and challenges. I 
am delighted by the spirit of cooperation that exists between Canadian institutions 
and by the positive impact that our combined strengths have on our society’s 
development. 
 
I wish you all the best in your new position. 
__ 
Marie-Hélène Aguirre for the Office of the Director 
Cabinet du directeur 
HEC Montreal 
 
 


